From: Thomas H. Staebler [mailto:tom@staeblergroup.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 4:16 PM

To: Comments, Public

Subject: Expansion

Please do NOT expand FINRA's scope beyond registered securities. There is plenty for FINRA to
regulate within the current scope, without diluting the efforts.

Thank you.

Thomas H. Staebler, CLU*

The STAEBLER Group

575 Copeland Mill Rd. Suite 2D
Westerville, Ohio 43081
(614)794-3701 Fax (614)794-1257
tom@staeblergroup.com

*Registered Representative offering securities through
NYLIFE Securities LLC,MemberFINRA/SIPC 485 MetroPlaceSouth

Dublin,Ohio 43017 (614)793-2121
*Financial Adviser offering Investment Advisory services through Eagle Strategies LLC, a Registered Investment Adviser

The STAEBLER Group is not owned or operated by NYLIFE Securities LLC or its affiliates
Ohio Insurance Lic.#24303
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